
 

MEDIA ADVISORY: REMINDER 

 
DWS assists the LHDA conduct briefing sessions in South Africa 

 
09 June 2017 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) will assist the Lesotho Highlands 
Development Authority (LHDA) to conduct briefing sessions in South Africa. The briefing 
sessions are targeted for all registered Lesotho national and South African construction 
contractors and suppliers of related services who are interested in offering construction and 
related services to the LHDA and its contractors during the construction of the Lesotho 
Highlands Water Project (LHWP) contracts. 
 
The schedule of the South African legs of the briefing session is as follows:  
 
Event 1- Gauteng:  
 
Date     :   12th June 2017 
Venue :    The Wanderers Club, 21 North Street & Rudd Drive, Illovo,   Johannesburg 
Start    :     8:00 for 8:30 am 
Close   :     11:30 am 
 
Event 2- Durban: 
 
Date    :    26th June 2017 
Venue :    Garden Court Marine Parade, 167 O R Tambo Parade, Marine Parade, Durban  
Start    :    8:00 for 8:30 am 
Close   :   11:30 am 
 
N.B.: Bookings for these sessions can be made through Computicket. They started selling on 
Friday the 26th May. A ticket costs R150-00. These are voluntary information sharing sessions 
and no one company will be penalized for not attending any of the sessions. 
 
The costs for attendance do not apply to the media. 
 
These events are currently also being advertised in the Lesotho and RSA newspapers and on 
LHDA website:  http://www.lhda.org.ls/phase2 
 

Both sessions are open to the media and to RSVP contact: Themba Khumalo on 
082 802 3432 / khumalot@dws.gov.za  

END  

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 
For more information contact: Mr Sputnik Ratau, Departmental Spokesperson on 
082 874 2942 / rataus@dws.gov.za  
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For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  

http://www.dwa.gov.za/

